
April 26th Announcements 

 Seniors: this Friday is the deadline to get your application in for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has the application and all the 

scoop on this $500 award. If you are going into health services or emergency services be 

sure to apply for this scholarship!! 

 "Are you interested in trying out for the 18-19 dance team and missed the info meeting 

on 4/25? There is another one on 5/1 from 6-7pm in the Career Center. Questions? Check 

out the Dance Team web page on the school website for the coach's contact 

information. All skill levels welcome, no experience necessary! Applications are on the 

Student Scoop! 

 If you participated in 3 sports this school year, 2017-18, please let Mrs. Kushan know in 

the main office before school, during lunch, or after school. 

 Seniors - Don't miss out on your grad party the evening of graduation. Payments are due 

soon. Parents will have a table at lunch Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week to 

collect registration and payment and answer any questions you may have. 

 Free Athletic Physicals will be given on Saturday, June 9 from 9am-1pm at Everett High 

School. All athletes must have a current physical on file. Don’t miss this wonderful 

opportunity! 

 The United Way of Snohomish County is looking for volunteers to help at their Family 

Wellness Fair on Saturday, May 5 from 10:00am to 3:00pm at Evergreen Middle School. 

If you would like to register for this event additional information is available from Mrs. 

Allen in the Career Center. You will receive a free t-shirt and can also apply your 

volunteer hours towards a Varsity Letter in Community Service. 

 If you are 18 years old and looking for a summer job they are hiring at Silver Lake Water 

and Sewer District, Lowe’s in Mill Creek and also at Mukilteo Water and Wastewater 

District. If you are interested in applying please see Mrs. Allen in the Career Center for 

additional information. 

 Open gym for wrestling is taking place Tuesdays through Thursdays from 5-6:30pm in 

the weight room. 

 Colton’s army jr. guild is putting on a Star Wars themed bingo night on May the 4th, next 

Friday! 5 bingo cards are 3 dollars and pizza and soda will be available! 

 Maintenance & Operations is hiring temporary help May – September to assist with 

grounds landscaping, painting, and to help the moving crew, electricians and carpenters 

with various projects.  Applicants must be 18 years of age or older. Typically, work is 

done in small groups with a regular employee lead.  We are looking for mature students 

who can listen and follow directions appropriately and at times work independently.  We 

are flexible around start and end dates due to school schedules. Consistent attendance is 

important.  Applicants must have a valid driver’s license.  Work hours will be 7:30 a.m. – 

4:00 p.m., M-F and the hourly rate is $13.60.  

 After school tomorrow there is an informational meeting for next years Howling Fire 

Spoken Word Poetry Club! It will be at 2:10 pm in Mr. Andersen's room, D213.  

 

 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  



 

 JV Baseball plays at Everett Memorial Stadium at 6:15 tonight! 

 Boys and Girls Track have a meet against Glacier Peak at Everett Memorial Stadium at 

3:30! 

 Varsity Tennis plays Monroe at 3:30, JV plays Monroe at Monroe at 3:30! 

 

Please don’t forget to bring FOOD or MONEY in for the Spring Food Drive, which ends next 

Friday! 

 

The annual staff Talent show is THIS Friday! Doors open at 6:00 and the show starts at 6:30! 

Come out to see some of your favorite teachers, (Senor Till, Mrs. Mason, Mr. Dyer), perform!                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

April 25th Announcements 

 Seniors: this Friday is the deadline to get your application in for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has the application and all the 

scoop on this $500 award. If you are going into health services or emergency services be 

sure to apply for this scholarship!! 

 Are you interested in trying out for the 18-19 dance team? Attend one of the mandatory 

pre-tryout meetings on 4/25, (today), or 5/1 from 6-7pm in the Career Center. Questions? 

Check out the Dance Team web page on the school website for the coach's contact 

information. All skill levels welcome, no experience necessary! 

 If you participated in 3 sports this school year, 2017-18, please let Mrs. Kushan know in 

the main office before school, during lunch, or after school. 

 Seniors - Don't miss out on your grad party the evening of graduation. Payments are due 

soon. Parents will have a table at lunch Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week to 

collect registration and payment and answer any questions you may have. 

 Free Athletic Physicals will be given on Saturday, June 9 from 9am-1pm at Everett High 

School. All athletes must have a current physical on file. Don’t miss this wonderful 

opportunity! 

 Open gym for wrestling is taking place Tuesdays through Thursdays from 5-6:30pm in 

the weight room. 

 Colton’s army jr. guild is putting on a Star Wars themed bingo night on May the 4th, next 

Friday! 5 bingo cards are 3 dollars and pizza and soda will be available! 

 Maintenance & Operations is hiring temporary help May – September to assist with 

grounds landscaping, painting, and to help the moving crew, electricians and carpenters 

with various projects.  Applicants must be 18 years of age or older. Typically, work is 

done in small groups with a regular employee lead.  We are looking for mature students 

who can listen and follow directions appropriately and at times work independently.  We 

are flexible around start and end dates due to school schedules. Consistent attendance is 

important.  Applicants must have a valid driver’s license.  Work hours will be 7:30 a.m. – 

4:00 p.m., M-F and the hourly rate is $13.60.  

 TOMORROW IS THE DAY OF SILENCE 



For those who are new to this yearly observance, the Day of Silence is a day where students 

across the world observe the silence that people are forced into in order to protect themselves 

from bullying and harassment. 

The hope is to encourage us all to be accepting of others—no matter what our differences 

are, and to lend support to those in distress. 

What will happen: 

 Tomorrow students meet by the stage between 7:00-7:25 to sign in and take the vow 

 If you want to participate you can do so either as a person who takes a vow of silence or 

as a person who lends support. 

 At the end of the day, all those who take the vow meet up at the flagpole to remove the 

tape and give a yell to break the silence. 

 A pizza party is afterwards in C122 (Guffey’s room) for all those who signed up to 

participate in the Day of Silence.  ALL TEACHERS AND ADMIN ARE WELCOME. 

 NEWSFLASH! 

Day of Silence t-shirts have been reduced in price to $10.  

We will be selling them through the end of Thursday.  

 After school tomorrow there is an informational meeting for next years Howling Fire 

Spoken Word Poetry Club! It will be at 2:10 pm in Mr. Andersen's room, D213.  

 

 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 Varsity and JV Softball play Glacier Peak at 4pm at GP today! 

 Varsity Baseball plays Monroe at Everett Memorial Stadium, and JV plays Monroe at 

Monroe, JV at 4 and Varsity at 5 today! 

 Varsity Tennis plays at Cascade, and JV plays Cascade at home, both at 3:30 today! 

 Boys C-Team Soccer plays Lake Stevens at home today at 4pm! 

 

 

Please don’t forget to bring FOOD or MONEY in for the Spring Food Drive, which ends this 

Friday! 

 

The annual staff Talent show is THIS Friday! Doors open at 6:00 and the show starts at 6:30! 

Come out to see some of your favorite teachers, (Senor Till, Mrs. Mason, Mr. Dyer), perform!                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

April 24th Announcements 

Seniors: this Friday is the deadline to get your application in for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has the application and all the 

scoop on this $500 award. If you are going into health services or emergency services be 

sure to apply for this scholarship!! 

 Are you interested in trying out for the 18-19 dance team? Attend one of the mandatory 

pre-tryout meetings on 4/25 & 5/1 from 6-7pm in the Career Center. Questions? Check 



out the Dance Team web page on the school website for the coach's contact information. 

All skill levels welcome, no experience necessary! 

 If you participated in 3 sports this school year, 2017-18, please let Mrs. Kushan know in 

the main office before school, during lunch, or after school. 

 Seniors - Don't miss out on your grad party the evening of graduation. Payments are due 

soon. Parents will have a table at lunch Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week to 

collect registration and payment and answer any questions you may have. 

 Free Athletic Physicals will be given on Saturday, June 9 from 9am-1pm at Everett High 

School. All athletes must have a current physical on file. Don’t miss this wonderful 

opportunity! 

 Open gym for wrestling is taking place Tuesdays through Thursdays from 5-6:30pm in 

the weight room. 

 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 Varsity Baseball plays Kamiak at home at 4pm, JV plays at Kamiak at 4pm! 

 Boys Soccer plays Mount Vernon at Everett Memorial Stadium, JV at 5:30, Varsity at 

7:30! 

 JV Softball plays Lake Stevens at home at 4pm! 

 Varsity Tennis plays at Glacier Peak at 3:30, JV plays Glacier Peak at home at 3:30! 

 

Don’t forget that it is Acceptance Week and Earth Week! Today is wear orange/yellow for 

threats and verbal events, and tomorrow is Reusable Water Bottle Day and wear green for cyber 

bullying awareness! 

 

Please don’t forget to bring FOOD or MONEY in for the Spring Food Drive, which ends this 

Friday! 

 

The annual staff Talent show is THIS Friday! Doors open at 6:00 and the show starts at 6:30! 

Come out to see some of your favorite teachers, (Senor Till, Mrs. Mason, Mr. Dyer), perform!                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

April 23rd Announcements 

 Seniors – Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has applications for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  This $500 award is available for any seniors who will be 

attending an accredited college or technical school and majoring in any health or 

emergency field.  Completed applications are due on Friday, April 27 so get yours 

now.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Allen or Mrs. Sarcletti in D208.  

 The Pacific Northwest Association for College Admission Counseling invites you to plan 

for your future. Students and parents are invited to attend the 2018 Spring College Fair 

held at Seattle University on Saturday, April 21st from 10:00 -1:00pm. Over 100 colleges 

will be in attendance and additional information is available in the Career Center. 

 Seniors: this Friday is the deadline to get your application in for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has the application and all the 



scoop on this $500 award. If you are going into health services or emergency services be 

sure to apply for this scholarship!! 

 Are you interested in trying out for the 18-19 dance team? Attend one of the mandatory 

pre-tryout meetings on 4/25 & 5/1 from 6-7pm in the Career Center. Questions? Check 

out the Dance Team web page on the school website for the coach's contact information. 

All skill levels welcome, no experience necessary! 

 The Day Of Silence is Coming! Join us as we raise awareness regarding bullying and 

harassment and the effects that these actions have on us all! Buy a Day of Silence T-shirt 

at lunch! only $13 

 If you participated in 3 sports this school year, 2017-18, please let Mrs. Kushan know in 

the main office before school, during lunch, or after school. 

 Seniors - Don't miss out on your grad party the evening of graduation. Payments are due 

soon. Parents will have a table at lunch Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week to 

collect registration and payment and answer any questions you may have. 

 Free Athletic Physicals will be given on Saturday, June 9 from 9am-1pm at Everett High 

School. All athletes must have a current physical on file. Don’t miss this wonderful 

opportunity! 

 Celebrate Earth Week with free movies tomorrow. Staff and students are invited to watch 

Beyond the Ashes after school in the library and An Inconvenient Sequel at 6:15 in the 

early afternoon. See how climate change is affecting our world and be inspired by those 

who are implementing solutions. There is no planet B. Come join us to make a difference. 

 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 Varsity Tennis plays at Mount Vernon at 3:30, JV plays Mount Vernon at home at 3:30! 

 JV and Varsity Softball plays at 4pm at Mariner! 

 C-Team Soccer plays Mariner at home at 4pm today! 

 

Don’t forget that it is Acceptance Week and Earth Week! Today is wear red for sexual 

harassment and physical abuse awareness, and tomorrow is Carpool Day and wear orange or 

yellow for threats and verbal abuse awareness! 

 

Please don’t forget to bring FOOD or MONEY in for the Spring Food Drive, which ends this 

Friday! 

 

Teachers in SENIOR classrooms, please direct your students to the National Decision Day 

survey! The link is available on the JHS website under “Quick Links.” 

The annual staff Talent show is THIS Friday! Doors open at 6:30 and the show starts at 7! Come 

out to see some of your favorite teachers, (Senor Till, Mrs. Mason, Mr. Dyer), perform!                                                                                                                                                                                         

April 19th Announcements 

 Link Crew applications are due on Friday, April 20th by 1:00 pm.  Please turn them in to 

the counseling center or to Mr. Gadek in room D205.  We do not accept late applications, 

so get them in ASAP. 



 Seniors – Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has applications for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  This $500 award is available for any seniors who will be 

attending an accredited college or technical school and majoring in any health or 

emergency field.  Completed applications are due on Friday, April 27 so get yours 

now.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Allen or Mrs. Sarcletti in D208.  

 The Pacific Northwest Association for College Admission Counseling (PNACAC) 

invites you to plan for your future. Students and parents are invited to attend the 2018 

Spring College Fair held at Seattle University on Saturday, April 21st from 10:00 -

1:00pm. Over 100 colleges will be in attendance and additional information is available 

in the Career Center. 

 Application packets for the Dwayne Lane Athletic Scholarship are now available in the 

main office. If you are a senior athlete please stop by the main office to find out about 

this scholarship opportunity. 

 Are you interested in trying out for the 18-19 dance team? Attend one of the mandatory 

pre-tryout meetings on 4/25 & 5/1 from 6-7pm in the Career Center. Questions? Check 

out the Dance Team web page on the school website for the coach's contact information. 

All skill levels welcome, no experience necessary! 

 Arka Bhattacharya and Mr. Jason Gadek 

Harshu Musunuri and Ms. Judy Baker 

Dhruvik Parikh and Dr. Kevin Kukla  

On May 23, our Superintendent Scholar from the Class of 2018 will be announced at the 

Superintendents Scholar Dessert Night being held at the Everett Golf and Country Club. 

Good luck to all! 

 The Day Of Silence is Coming! 

Join us as we raise awareness regarding bullying and harassment and the effects that 

these actions have on us all!  

Buy a Day of Silence T-shirt at lunch! only $13 

 Friday night, April 20th, the doors will open at 6:30 pm for our first JHS Dodgeball 

tournament.  The tournament will begin at 7:00, and admission is $5 with ASB, $7 

without.  Come out and support your friends in their quest for glory, and remember the 

five D’s of Dodgeball: Dodge, duck, dip, dive, dodge.  See you there. 

 How we treat our world and how we treat each other is incredibly important. 

Abuses to our environment rob us of future opportunities to live healthy lives and enjoy 

all the aspects of the world around us.  Abuses to our fellow humans rob us of love and 

dignity. 

During the coming week we are presenting activities that honor the safety of our world 

and the safety of the people in it. 

Monday is celebrated as Earth Day here at Jackson and Thursday will be the Day of 

Silence. 

Both are significant days in that they make us aware of our responsibilities to the Earth 

and to each other as well as provide us ideas as to how to meet those responsibilities. 

Each day of the week we are asking you to wear a different color in order to raise 

awareness about different types of bullying and harassment. 

We are also asking you to bring with you an item that represents different aspects of what 

it means to protect our environment. 

To begin: 



Monday-- 

Wear Red to represent physical abuse and sexual harassment, and bring a stuffed animal 

to acknowledge our struggle to protect other species.  

TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

 It's time to Swing Into Spring at the annual Jackson High School Swing Dance this 

Saturday in the commons. This is fun for the entire family. Cost is $5 per person or $20 

per family. Dance lessons begin at 6:00 with live music from 6:45 to 8:45. Music 

performed the Gateway, Heatherwood, and Jackson jazz bands.  Refreshments will be 

provided by Band Boosters. 

 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 Varsity Baseball plays Cascade at home, today at 4pm! 

 Girls and Boys Track have a meet at Goddard Stadium at 3:30pm! 

 Varsity Baseball plays at Cascade at 4pm today! 

 

Teachers in SENIOR classrooms, please direct your students to the National Decision Day 

survey! The link was emailed to you with the announcements this morning, and should also be 

on the JHS website under “Quick Links.” 

 

April 18th Announcements 

 Applications for Link Crew are still available in the counseling center and in Mr. Gadek’s 

room, D205.  

 Dodgeball tournament forms are due to the Scoop by TODAY! You must turn in this 

form and pay at the ASB office to play in the tournament on Friday! 

 The 2018 AquaSox Job Fair will be held today from 4-7PM in Everett. You must be 16 

years old by June 4 to apply. If you are interested in applying stop by the Career Center 

today! 

 Cheer tryouts are only 2 weeks away! If you are considering trying out for cheer, you 

MUST attend the MANDATORY tryout meeting today, Wednesday, April 18th at 2:15 

PM in C-152.  You will learn everything you need to know about tryouts.  All guys and 

girls currently in grade 9-11 are welcome! See Mrs. Emery with questions. 

 Seniors – Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has applications for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  This $500 award is available for any seniors who will be 

attending an accredited college or technical school and majoring in any health or 

emergency field.  Completed applications are due on Friday, April 27 so get yours 

now.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Allen or Mrs. Sarcletti in D208.  

 DO U LOVE BUBBLE TEA AND STAYING HYDRATED?  

Grab a drink at Pochi’s today and the junior class will receive 10% of the profits from 

your order when you show them the flyer or a picture of it! The flyers are hanging around 

the school and will be shown on the screen at lunch, hope to see you there!  



 Seniors - Don't miss out on your grad party the evening of graduation. Payments are due 

soon. Flyer and details can be found in the April 2018 Issue of  the WolfTracks 

Newsletter published by the PTSA or send an email to jacksonhs2018@gmail.com to 

request the flyer. 

 The Pacific Northwest Association for College Admission Counseling (PNACAC) 

invites you to plan for your future. Students and parents are invited to attend the 2018 

Spring College Fair held at Seattle University on Saturday, April 21st from 10:00 -

1:00pm. Over 100 colleges will be in attendance and additional information is available 

in the Career Center. 

 Application packets for the Dwayne Lane Athletic Scholarship are now available in the 

main office. If you are a senior athlete please stop by the main office to find out about 

this scholarship opportunity. 

 Are you interested in trying out for the 18-19 dance team? Attend one of the mandatory 

pre-tryout meetings on 4/25 & 5/1 from 6-7pm in the Career Center. Questions? Check 

out the Dance Team web page on the school website for the coach's contact information. 

All skill levels welcome, no experience necessary! 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 Varsity Baseball plays Mariner at Mariner at 3:15 and 5pm today! 

 C-Team Soccer plays Monroe at Lake Tye Park at 3:30 today! 

 

 

April 17th Announcements 

 If you are interested in Link Crew, but not quite sure what it is, there will be an optional 

informational meeting today in the Commons right after school.  At the meeting, you can 

learn a little bit about what Link Crew does to decide if Link is a good fit for you. 

Applications are still available in the counseling center and in Mr. Gadek’s room, D205.  

 Class of 2018 – the Inspiration Night committee is looking for students who are 

interested in showcasing their talent for Inspiration Night.  Auditions for talent and 

Emcees will be held from 7-9 pm on Monday, April 30, and Wednesday, May 2, in the 

Choir Room, and forms are on the Scoop now! 

 Dodgeball tournament forms are due to the Scoop by WEDNESDAY! You must turn in 

this form and pay at the ASB office to play in the tournament on Friday! 

 The 2018 AquaSox Job Fair will be held on Wednesday, April 18 from 4-7PM in Everett. 

You must be 16 years old by June 4 to apply. If you are interested in applying stop by the 

Career Center today! 

 Applications for the 2018-2019 Mill Creek Youth Advisory Board are out now on the 

Scoop!  

 Cheer tryouts are only 2 weeks away! If you are considering trying out for cheer, you 

MUST attend the MANDATORY tryout meeting this Wednesday, April 18th at 2:15 PM 

in C-152.  You will learn everything you need to know about tryouts.  All guys and girls 

currently in grade 9-11 are welcome! See Mrs. Emery with questions. 
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  On Wednesday, April 18, there will be a Sports Medicine Club meeting in B-203 (Ms. 

Black’s room) @ 7AM.  We will be planning for the WESCO Sports Med Competition in 

May. Hope to see you there! 

 Seniors – Mrs. Allen in the Career Center has applications for the Shawn McEwen 

Memorial Scholarship.  This $500 award is available for any seniors who will be 

attending an accredited college or technical school and majoring in any health or 

emergency field.  Completed applications are due on Friday, April 27 so get yours 

now.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Allen or Mrs. Sarcletti in D208.  

 DO U LOVE BUBBLE TEA AND STAYING HYDRATED?  

Grab a drink at Pochi’s today and tomorrow and the junior class will receive 10% of the 

profits from your order when you show them the flyer or a picture of it! The flyers are 

hanging around the school and will be shown on the screen at lunch, hope to see you 

there!  

 Seniors - Don't miss out on your grad party the evening of graduation. Payments are due 

soon. Flyer and details can be found in the April 2018 Issue of  the WolfTracks 

Newsletter published by the PTSA or send an email to jacksonhs2018@gmail.com to 

request the flyer. 

 Today there is going to be an Astronomy Club meeting after school in room C247 for 

anyone with an interest in space, problem-solving, and working with others. 

 Come join Chess Club this Thursday after school in room c247 

 The Pacific Northwest Association for College Admission Counseling (PNACAC) 

invites you to plan for your future. Students and parents are invited to attend the 2018 

Spring College Fair held at Seattle University on Saturday, April 21st from 10:00 -

1:00pm. Over 100 colleges will be in attendance and additional information is available 

in the Career Center. 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 Varsity Baseball plays at Mariner at 4pm today! 

 JV Boys Soccer plays Cascade at Everett Memorial Stadium at 5:30 tonight, and Varsity 

plays at 7:30! 

 JV and Varsity Softball play Kamiak at home today at 4! 

 Varsity Girls Tennis plays at Cascade at 3:30, JV Tennis plays Cascade at home at 3:30 

today! 

 

April 16th Announcements 

 If you are interested in Link Crew, but not quite sure what it is, there will be an optional 

informational meeting on Tuesday, April 17th in the Commons right after school.  At the 

meeting, you can learn a little bit about what Link Crew does to decide if Link is a good 

fit for you.  And remember, applications are available in the counseling center and in Mr. 

Gadek’s room, D205.  

 Class of 2018 – the Inspiration Night committee is looking for students who are 

interested in showcasing their talent for Inspiration Night.  Auditions for talent and 
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Emcees will be held from 7-9 pm on Monday, April 30, and Wednesday, May 2, in the 

Choir Room.  All those interested please pick up an audition form on the Scoop wall by 

the ASB office.  Please look for flyers around the school for additional information. 

 Forms for the Dodgeball Tournament are due to the Scoop TODAY! 

 Are you looking for a summer job? The 2018 AquaSox Job Fair will be held 

on Wednesday, April 18 from 4-7PM in Everett. You must be 16 years old by June 4 to 

apply. If you are interested in applying stop by the Career Center today and pick up the 

flyer with additional information. 

 Applications for the 2018-2019 Mill Creek Youth Advisory Board are out now! Please 

pick one up in the office if you are interested! 

 Cheer tryouts are only 2 weeks away! If you are considering trying out for cheer, you 

MUST attend the MANDATORY tryout meeting this Wednesday, April 18th at 2:15 PM 

in C-152.  You will learn everything you need to know about tryouts.  All guys and girls 

currently in grade 9-11 are welcome! See Mrs. Emery with questions. 

  On Wednesday, Mar 21th, there will be a Sports Medicine Club meeting in B-203 (Ms. 

Black’s room) @ 7AM.  We will be planning for the WESCO Sports Med Competition in 

May.   Hope to see you there! 

 

 

SPORTS UPDATE  

 

 JV Tennis plays at home against Mount Vernon at 3:30, Varsity plays at Mount Vernon 

at 3:30! 

 Boys C-Team Soccer plays at Kamiak at 5:30 tonight! 

 Boys Golf has a match at Kenwanda Golf Course at 3pm today! 

 

Please now direct your students to the Weekly Wolfpack Rundown Survey! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


